NATIONAL BASKETBALL COMMITTEE of the UNITED STATES AND CANADA

ANNUAL QUESTIONNAIRE

This questionnaire is sent annually to representative basketball men of the country in order that their views may be presented at the annual meeting of the National Committee. The Committee will be grateful if you will check these answers and RETURN THE QUESTIONNAIRE PROMPTLY toAmateur Athletic Union of U.S.			
			Room No. 2742 233 B'way, New York
		The Committee Member whose name appears above will	l send all replies received up to March 25 to H. V. Porter,
11 South LaSalle St., Chicago, Illinois.			
 (a) Has the new note on held ball resulted in a better game? Yes	 7. Would you favor allowing play to proceed at the end of a quarter until the play which is in progress when the signal sounds is completed? Yes		
holding the ball near the division line should a held ball be declared whenever a closely guarded player holds the ball for three seconds? Yes			
Yes No 3. Check the court size which you regard as best: (a) For high school play 48x75 48x84 50x94 (b) For college play 48x75 48x84 50x94			
 4. (a) Has the removal of the "due allowance" clause in the traveling rule caused any difficulty? Yes			
Yes No 5. Would you favor taking time out after each basket? Yes No 6. The new rule for starting second and fourth quarters reduces the number of center jumps. Would	QUESTIONNAIRE COMMITTEE, J. H. Crocker, E. J. Hickox, A. A. Schabinger, F. A. Schmidt,		
you favor further gradual reduction? Yes No	OSWALD TOWER, H. V. PORTER, Chairman		